
‭Matthew Windle, CMAA‬
‭Boyne City Public Schools‬

‭Excellence in Academics, Arts, & Athletics‬
‭Athletic Director (HS/MS) – Matt Windle – 1035 Boyne Ave., Boyne City, MI 49712‬

‭Email:  mwindle@boyne.k12.mi.us  Office-231-439-8164‬

‭MEMO FROM THE  ATHLETIC  DEPARTMENT‬

‭To:‬ ‭Patrick Little‬
‭From:‬ ‭Matt Windle‬
‭Date:‬ ‭May 20, 2025‬
‭RE:‬ ‭Boys and Girls Bowling Donation‬

‭The‬ ‭Boyne‬ ‭City‬ ‭Boys‬ ‭and‬ ‭Girls‬ ‭Bowling‬ ‭program‬ ‭received‬ ‭a‬ ‭donation‬ ‭of‬ ‭$267‬ ‭from‬ ‭the‬
‭“Sunday‬ ‭Mixed‬ ‭Doubles‬ ‭League”.‬ ‭The‬ ‭donation‬ ‭will‬ ‭be‬ ‭split‬ ‭eventually‬ ‭to‬ ‭both‬ ‭programs‬
‭and help to pay for necessary expenses throughout the Bowling season next season.‬

‭We recommend that the Board of Education accept this donation.‬

‭Thank you,‬

‭Matt Windle- C.M.A.A‬
‭Boyne City Public Schools‬
‭Athletic Director – HS/MS‬


